

William E. Hendricks III Attorney - Sprint 541.387.9439 (phone) 541.387.9753 (fax) tre.e.hendricks.iii@mail.sprint.com

November 30, 2004

Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW PO Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-8002

Re: Petition of Sprint for Designation as ETC

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Enclosed, please find an original and 19 copies of Petition of Sprint Corporation to Amend Its Certification as an Eligible Telecommunications Carrier in the State of Washington.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 541.387.9439.

Sincerely

William E. Hendricks, III

WEH/sm **Enclosures**